
SYNOPSIS 
Capital Paving  

 
The capital paving program was approved by Council in the Capital Budget on May 15, 
2019.   

A tender for the 2019 capital paving program was issued with a closing date of June 11, 
2019. The following two bids were received (non refundable taxes extra): 

 Cumberland Paving   $592,717.00 

 Costin Paving and Contracting $579,159.00  

 

MOTION:  

That Council award the 2019 Capital Paving Tender (T-19- 3) to the 
lowest compliant bidder, Costin Paving and Contracting, at their unit 
prices based on our estimated quantities in the total amount of $ 
$579,159.00 plus HST,  and further, that staff be directed to negotiate 
a reduction in the amount of work to be completed, based on the unit 
prices submitted, to reflect the actual budget amount such that the 
value of the contract does not exceed $588,000 including non-
recoverable HST. 

 

 


